An Roinn Airgeadais Oifig an Aire
Department of Finance Office of the Minister

Our Ref: 13/4199/MF
Your Ref: M4/M5/M6/0913

9.3 September 2013

Mr Thomas Q’Neill
Meetings Administrator
Corporate Services Division
South Dublin County Council
County Hall

Tallaght

Dublin 24

Dear Mr O’Neill

The Minister for Finance, Mr Michael Noonan TD, has asked me to acknowledge receipt of your
recent letter and to say that the contents will be considered in the context of the forthcoming
Budget.

Yours sincerely
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Private Secretary
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